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Manchester Health and Wellbeing Board 
Report for Resolution 

 
Report to: Health and Wellbeing Board – 2 July 2014 
 
Subject: Living Longer Living Better (LLLB) Update 
 
Report of:  Citywide Leadership Group (CWLG) 
 
 
Summary 
 
The LLLB update for the Board is in the form of a presentation.  The presentation 
provides the Board with an update on a number of issues pertinent to the delivery of 
the Living Longer Living Better (LLLB) programme in Manchester, namely: 
 

 The development of an LLLB Strategic Plan for the period up to 2020, 
 Further refinement of plans for the Better Care Fund (BCF), 
 The progress of work in respect of financial modelling, evaluation and 

performance of the LLLB programme.     
 

A copy of the full presentation will be provided to Board members on the 30th June 
2014. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The Board is asked to: 
 

 Note the progress of the work described in the report. 
 
 
 
Board Priority(s) Addressed:  
 
All 
 
 
Contact Officers: 
 
Name:  Mike Houghton-Evans 
Position: Strategic Director, Families Health and Wellbeing 
Telephone:  0161 234 3952 
E-mail:  m.houghton-evans@manchester.gov.uk 
 
Background documents (available for public inspection): 
 
The Blueprint for Living Longer Living Better was set out in ‘Living Longer Living 
Better, An Integrated Care Blueprint for Manchester’, presented to the Health and 
Wellbeing Board in March 2013. 
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This was followed by the ‘Living Longer Living Better Strategic Outline Case’ 
presented to the Health and Wellbeing Board in June 2013, which described in more 
detail the three main areas or ‘domains’ of the city’s plans for integrated care. 
 
In November 2013, the Health and Wellbeing Board received a Strategic Business 
Case, which described in more detail the care models, the population groups and the 
financial case for change. 
 
Further progress updates on LLLB have been provided to the Health and 
Wellbeing Board in January 2014, March 2014 and May 2014. 
 
 


